GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

Course Update

The irrigation system has been repaired and is now 100%. We have been fortunate to have a significant amount of rain in August and have not had to use the system very much. The grass on the course and the greens have held up well through the summer.

Golf Cart Lease

We have paid our last payment on one of our golf cart leases for our rental carts. The club had two groups of carts on lease from Yamaha, and one is now paid off, and we have one that expires next year. The board has decided to purchase the golf carts that were on the lease that just ended, rather than lease more carts. This cost the club \$9000 (\$900 per cart for the ten carts on this lease) and we will now own these carts rather than lease them.

Golf Cart Fundraiser

We have decided to purchase a 2010 Yamaha Gas Golf Cart to use for a fundraiser. We are going to sell 250 tickets at \$50.00 each, and then hold a draw down where we will draw all of the tickets out, with the last ticket drawn being the winner. You can also buy insurance on your ticket for \$10.00. The insurance works like this: If your ticket is drawn out in the first 100 draws, and you bought the insurance, your ticket will be placed back in the pot for a chance to win. The golf cart is parked on the front porch of the Clubhouse for you to see. Be sure to see a board member to purchase your tickets today!!!



Membership Report

We have one new member this month! Jimmy Anderson has joined as a regular member. We would like to welcome Jimmy to our club.

This brings our current membership level to 123 regular members and 4 junior members. Please encourage everyone you know to consider joining and supporting our club.

Financial Update

The club has been able to meet our budget this year and has actually been able to get ahead and put some money into our savings account to hold for the slow months. We have been able to do this because we have advertised for visitors to come play the course. The increased revenue from visitor play has been a big boost financially for us. We realize that this makes the course busier, especially on weekends, but it is putting us in much more sound financial condition, which keeps us members from having to put up more money. Now, that it is a real member benefit! Please support us in this effort, and realize that we need this revenue source.